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/2023 

Meetings – Gold Coast Tavern, 150 Bundall Rd, Bundall. 

                  – 1st & 3rd Mondays, 5.45pm for 6:15pm  

– 5th Monday, 6 for 6.30 pm – Social Meet @ 

Kurrawa Surf Club, Broadbeach 

 

 

 

Happy New Year to Everyone! 
 

Reminder:  Rotary meeting next Monday 15 January 2024, 5.45 for 6.15pm 

upstairs at Gold Coast Tavern,  Bundall. 

This meeting is a discussion regarding the future direction of our club.  Please 

attend with a view to making a positive contribution, together with your Board 

who will briefly share their ideas for the next six months.  
 

Friday January 26, hosted by PP Donna, is our Annual Australia 🇦🇺 Day 

Breakfast, 8am, Lakeside at the Botanic Gardens, Rosser Park, Benowa. Please 

support Donna and celebrate this day with your fellow Rotarians and friends.  

 

Monday 29 January.  (5th Monday of the month.) 6pm  Dinner for Residents at 

Golden Wheel Villas.  Details to be confirmed. 

 

We received a thankyou note from Julie White for the beautiful flowers that the 

Board sent her. 
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